
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Financial Services Commission 

Mauritius 

Warning against the logo “Regulation FSC” 

The Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (the “FSC Mauritius”) would like to alert the 

public on a specific logo which makes reference to “FSC Regulation”.  

 

A snapshot of the logo is provided below for your information. 

 

 

The FSC hereby informs the public that this logo has no link with the FSC Mauritius.  

  

 

Financial Services Commission, Mauritius 

FSC House 

54 Cybercity 

Ebene 

Republic of Mauritius 

Tel: +230 403-7000 

Fax: +230 467-7172 

Email: fscmauritius@intnet.mu 
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